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Diary Dates 
 

 

Wednesday 1st October – PTFA uniform sale after school. 

Thursday 2nd October – PTFA AGM at 6pm in school. 

Friday 3rd October – INSET day – school closed to all children. 

Wednesday 8th October – Year 4 Multiplication meeting for parents 

at 9am. 

Friday 10th October – PTFA Snack Shack and Christmas Pop-Up 

shop after school. 

Monday 13th October - Year 6 Residential Meeting at 3.15pm. 

Thursday 16th October – PTFA Halloween Discos after school.  

Friday 24th October – Last day of term before half-term break. 

Monday 3rd November – Return to school after half-term break. 

Monday 3rd November - Friday 7th November – Year 6 Residential  

Friday 14th November – MiniMe Mindfulness sessions in school for 

all children. 

Friday 14th November – Children in Need Day. 

Monday 17th November – Flu Immunisations in school.  

Friday 28th November – PTFA Christmas Fete after school. 

Tuesday 9th December – Little Scarlet Christmas play at 9.30am.  

Thursday 11th December – KS1 Christmas play at 9.30am.  

Tuesday 16th December – Year 3 and 4 Christmas songs at 9.00am.  

Friday 19th December – Last day of Autumn Term. 

Monday 5th January – Return to school. 

Wednesday 14th January – Year 6 Class Assembly at 9am.  

Tuesday 20th January – Year 6 SATs meeting for parents -3.30pm. 

Wednesday 21st January – Year 5 Class Assembly at 9am.  

Wednesday 28th January – Year 4 Class Assembly at 9am. 

Wednesday 4th February – Year 3 Class Assembly at 9am.  

Wednesday 11th February – Year 2 Class Assembly at 9am. 

Friday 13th February - Last day of term before half-term break.  

Monday 23rd February – All children return to school. 

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day. 

Thursday 12th March – Year 1 Class Assembly at 9am. 

Tuesday 17th March – Little Scarlet Class Assembly at 9am.  

Friday 20th March – Comic Relief Day. 

Friday 27th March – Last day of Spring term. 

 

 

 

This Week’s Super 

Star Awards 
 

Mila-Rosa – Little Scarlet Class  

Khloee – Raspberry Class 

Luca – Damson Class  

Billy – Apricot Class 

Ivy P – Cherry Class 

Han – Blueberry Class 

Joshua – Mulberry Class 
 

This Week’s 

Headteacher Super Star 

Awards 
 

Matilda – Little Scarlet Class  

Louisa – Raspberry Class 

Theo – Damson Class 

Jacob – Apricot Class 

Max – Cherry Class 

Maisie – Blueberry Class 

Rowan – Mulberry Class 
 

European Day of MFL 
 

Today is European Day of 

Modern Foreign Languages and 

children around the school have 

been finding out about different 

countries and learning words in 

different languages.  

They have all been engaged in 

the activities and found out 

facts through playing games and 

using technology to research 

facts and words.  

The children have shown 

enthusiasm and interest 

throughout the day. 
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MiniMe Mindfulness 
   

Last week the children all took part in a MiniMe 

Mindfulness session.  The focus for this session 

was resilience and the children listened to a story 

where the main character showed resilience and 

how it is important to never give up and to get 

back up if something knocks us down. 

 

As part of this, they also practised breathing 

exercises that help them to feel calm and 

regulated.  They also took part in a calming 

meditation exercise.  

 

The children will all have a session each half-term 

to support wellbeing. 

 

 
 

 

Letters sent home this week 
 

* Let’s Talk Trash photo permissions letter – via email 

to Year 6. 

* Letter from Thurstable School – via email to Year 6 

children. 

* Gardening Club letter – paper copy to children in 

Years 1 to 6. 

* Year 5/6 Boys Football Tournament – Paper copy to 

selected children. 

* Year 5/6 Girls Football Tournament – Paper copy to 

selected children. 

* Cobbs Farm Pumpkin flyers – paper copy to all 

children. 

Let’s Talk Trash Festival  
 

 
 

On Tuesday, Mulberry Class visited Braxted Park 

for the 'Let's Talk Trash' Festival which focused 

on reducing litter and the impacts of climate 

change.  

During the day, the children completed a range of 

activities which aimed to provide them with 

further information and ways they can help to 

minimise the impacts of climate change.  

They completed a quiz linked to 'The Pollution 

Solution' and took part in a drama workshop 

focusing on anti-littering. The children enjoyed 

the day and were enthusiastic when answering 

questions and taking part in debates.  

Well done Year 6! 

 

 

 


